Dear Leadership Team and Resident Leader(s), 
We have completed all of the modules in the Masterpiece Living Core Experience. I want to thank you for your contributions and involvement in the training. 
“The vision must be followed by the venture. It is not enough to stare up the steps — we must step up the stairs.” This Vance Havner quote sums up what’s next for us. It’s time to take what we’ve been talking about and make steps toward enhancing our organization’s culture of Successful Aging. 

At our leadership meeting on [insert date], we will be debriefing about the training experience and identifying next steps in this exciting journey. 
[Executive Director Name]
